
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FAIRMOUNT FIRE PROTECTION 

DISTRICT 2025 PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 2025 Proposed Budget of the Fairmount Fire 
Protection District has been submitted to the Board of Directors. 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING will be held during the Board of Directors’ regular monthly meeting 
Wednesday, November 13, 2024, 3:00 p.m., at the Fairmount Fire Protection District 
Headquarters, 4755 Isabell St, Golden, Colorado, 80403. 

 

A copy of the budget has been filed in the office of the fire chief and online at 
fairmountfire.colorado.gov, where the proposed budget is available for public inspection. 
Interested electors of the Fairmount Fire Protection District may inspect the 2025 
proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final 
adoption by submission to aoeltjenbruns@fairmountfireco.gov. 

 
The final adoption will be considered at the Board of Directors’ regular monthly 
meeting Wednesday, December 11, 2024, 3:00 p.m., at the Fairmount Fire Protection 
District Headquarters, 4755 Isabell St, Golden, Colorado, 80403. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
FAIRMOUNT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 
By:  /s/  

Mike Kulp, Secretary 

mailto:aoeltjenbruns@fairmountfireco.gov

